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Mathew McKay appointed as Citrix's new regional director
for sub-Saharan Africa

Matthew McKay has been appointed as the new regional director for Sub-Saharan Africa at Citrix. With over 22 years of
experience within the IT and telecommunications industry, McKay contributes extensive skills in sales, operations and go-
to-market strategy. McKay has held leadership positions for over 16 years, he will be a great leader for the Sub-Saharan
Africa team.
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